No. of Printed Pages: 3 Roll No......

AJ-1180/ME-CV-19

B.Sc. (Part-III)

Term End Examination, 2021-22 FOUNDATION COURSE (Paper-II)

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Time: 3 hours [Maximum Marks: 75

Note: Answer all questions. All question carry equal marks.

Unit-I

- 1. Answer any 3 of the following questions in about 200 words:
 - (i) Write the summary of the poem 'Three Years She Grew' in your own words.
 - (ii) Summarize the play 'Ranapratap' in your own words.
 - (iii) Explain Lucas statement, 'Bores make cowards of us all'.
 - (iv) What is Rationalistic Religion?
 - (v) What does Information Technology deal with?
 - (vi) What is Feminism? How is it meaningful in the Indian context?

Unit-II

- Write an essay on any one of the following topics in about 300 words:
 - (i) Women and Development
 - (ii) Communication Education and its Revolution
 - (iii) Democratic Decentralization
 - (iv) Panchayati Raj.

Unit-III

3. Write a precis of the following passage and give a suitable title:

One of our most difficult problems is what we call discipline and it is really very complex. You see, society feels that it must control or discipline the citizen, shape his mind according to certain religious, social, moral and economic patterns. Now, is discipline necessary at all? Please listen carefully. Don't immediately say yes or no. Most of us feel, especially while we are young, that there should be no discipline, that we should be allowed to do whatever we like and we think that is freedom. But merely to say that we should be free and so on has very little meaning without understanding the whole problem of discipline.

UNIT-IV

4. (A) Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follows:

At this stage of civilization, when many nations are brought into close and vital contact for good and evil, it is essential as never before, that their gross ignorance of one another [2]

5.

should be diminished, that they should begin to understand a little of one another's historical experience and resulting mentality. It is the fault of the English to expect the people of other countries to react as they do, to political and international situations. Our genuine goodwill and good intentions are often brought to nothing because we expect other people to be like us. This would be corrected if we knew the history, not necessarily in detail but in broad outlines, of the social and political conditions which have given to each nation its present character.

- (i) What is essential for vital contact for good and evil?
- (ii) Whose fault it is to react to the political and international situations?
- (iii) What is often brought to nothing?
- (iv) What could be corrected?
- (v) Give a suitable title to the passage.
- (B) Provide Synonyms of the following words: (Any 5) Warrior, dagger, greed, clever, secret, enough
- (C) Match each animal with the sound it makes:

Monkey howl Lion bark neigh Dog Horse chatter Wolf roar Do as directed: (a) Complete the following sentences. Use some or any plus a suitable noun: (Any 4) Karan has gone to the bank to get . (ii) Can I have in my tea? I do not like it black. (iii) Can I have _____ on my bread? I prefer Amul if you have it. (iv) I would like ____ about the hotels in and around Bhopal, please. (v) Sorry, but every one has to sit on the floor. We have not got yet. (b) Put in each space below a noun made from the adjective given in brackets: (Any 4) Chhattisgarh has great mineral . (wealthy) (i) is one of the world's greatest problems. (poor) (ii) (iii) Please, tell the . (true) (iv) I must drink something. I am dying of . (thirsty) (v) In his _____ he travelled a lot. Now he is too old. (young) (c) Fill in the blanks by choosing the most appropriate form of verb given in bracket: (Any 4) (i) It happened a few weeks ago as I . (walked/was walking) home from abroad. (ii) Just then somebody _____ (was bumping/ bumped) into me quite roughly. (iii) He _____ (did not change/hadn't changed) very much! (iv) I ____ (was really looking forward to/really looked forward to) lying in a lonely hot bath.

[3] AJ-1180/ME-CV-19

	(v) I (left/had left) my raincoat home that morning.
(d)	Supply 'if' or 'unless' in the following sentences/noticing carefully the tense sequence :
	(Any 4)
	 She would not have waited you had been late.
	(ii) He would not speak Hindi he comes to India.
	(iii) I'll go to the door I hear the bell.
	(iv) I shan't go to the door I hear the bell.
	(v) you ring the bell the servant won't come.
(e)	Put one of the following prepositions in the space given : before, in, to, of, with. (Any 3)
	 He is being kept police custody.
	(ii) He was sentenced five years of rigorous imprisonment.
	(iii) He was accused murder.
	(iv) She has been chargedtheft.
	(v) They were brought the judge.
(f)	Add the missing relatives in the following sentences: (Any 3)
	(i) I know a man eats raw vegetables.
	(ii) It is a kind of pepper you cannot eat.
	(iii) His wife is a woman loves a joke.
	(iv) Has this book contents please you.
(g)	Fill in the blanks in the following sentences with the correct question tag: (Any 3)
	(i) All of you have heard about Ujjain,?
	(ii) We rarely go to pictures on Sunday,?
	(iii) I am in a happy position of life,?
	(iv) Let us take a walk in the open,?